
Home Tutors Seminar 
We are just about ready for Home Tutors Seminar next week. 
It promises to be a great week. I would like to acknowledge the work of Mrs Mills and 

all the teachers in getting the various parts of the timetable ready. 
Indeed there are two timetables that run across the week, one being for the students 

and one being for the Home Tutors. 
I would ask all attending to have a look at the timetable so everyone knows where to 

be and when. The whole week is a major effort and cost to the school. I would urge 

everyone to make the most of attending all of the Home Tutor sessions across the 

week. The speakers and presentations are designed to bring Professional Development 

to Home Tutors who are of course immensely important to the way that we deliver 

our curriculum to the students of KSOTA 

 

MONDAY ARRIVAL 
The Camp School is expecting parents and students to arrive at or after 3pm. This is a 

request from the Camp School. 

Dorms are allocated and I would ask everyone to read the documents attached. 
School photos are on the first afternoon (Monday) at 4pm and I would ask all students 

to be in their school shirts. 
The week promises to be a great event. Please come along in the right spirit and help 

make the week a great time for all involved! 

 

Paul Noble  

Principal 
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Important Dates 

14th-18th May–  

Home Tutors Seminar 

Broome 

1st June–  

Staff Development Day– no 

lessons 

4th June–  

WA Day Public Holiday 

26th June–  

Crazy Hair Day (more de-

tails to come!) 



MRS LINDA SHAW 
 
Mrs Linda Shaw has been the Manager Corporate 

Services at Kimberley School of the Air for the 

past 11.5 years.  

She is resigning to return to Queensland. 

 
Linda has been a passionate supporter of 

Kimberley School of the Air always and I am more 

than happy to recognise her great service for our 

School. 

 
On a personal note I would like also to say that I 

have thoroughly enjoyed working with Linda since 

my arrival at this school as Principal in 2012. 

 
Her work has always been of the highest calibre and I am in awe of her 

thoroughness! 

 

I wish you and Russell all the very best for the future Linda! 

 
Kerry Doust has assumed the duties as Manager Corporate Services at KSOTA for 

the next 6 months. Hopefully Kerry will be the successful candidate when the 

position is advertised after that acting period. I have as much faith in Kerry as I had 

in Linda. Both of them have done and continue to do great work for our school. 

Don’t forget to complete and 

return the Hearing/ Vision check 

form. And send it back to Mrs 

Mills. 




